McKownville Improvement
Association

Guilderland, New York 12203
Bill Meehan, President Don Reeb, Vice President

To: Supervisor Ken Runion, Town of Guilderland

From: McKownville Improvement Association (contact person, Don Reeb)
Subject: Trees

Date: March 20, 2002

In our discussion a few weeks ago you indicated support for a Town sponsored
program to plant trees in the green strips separating streets from sidewalks. This was
great news and | told numerous McKownville homeowners about our conversation.
They were very supportive.

The City of Albany brochure describing its tree planting program, which | promised to
send to you when received, is enclosed. The program seems to be well organized.

The Spring planting season is coming and so is the McKownville Improvement
Association annual meeting (about May 16th) for the election of officers. It would be
wonderful if the Town could announce the tree planting program before the meeting. A
portion of the meeting could be used to encourage homeowners to sign up and send
in their money and request for a tree to be planted.

A copy of the Albany City brochure is enclosed in the copy of this letter being sent to
Dennis Moore, also.

Could you get back to me soon and let me know what your plans are for implementing
the Town tree planting program? Of course, if there is anything | could do to help
speed the program along, please call.

Thanks.

cc: Dennis Moore, Parks and Recreation Director



